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Dear Mr. Groom:
 
Demand is hereby made that you immediately remove the following webpage which is so replete with
defamatory words and innuendos that anything short of removal will not suffice: 
http://spckssg.wordpress.com/tag/bankruptcy/
 
Additionally, demand is made that you post an appropriate apology and retraction on this website for the
libelous comments you have previously made or allowed to be made, about me, my family and the SSG
charities.
 
Kindly reply by email confirming you have removed the offensive material and provide me with an advance copy
of your apology and retraction before publicly posting same.
 
Sincerely,
 
Mark Brewer

http://spckssg.wordpress.com/tag/bankruptcy/

